
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School 

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton, WV1 2QY 

Email: eastfieldprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk / office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

Head Teacher: Mrs Hay 

Dear Parents, 
 

I am delighted that you have chosen Eastfield Primary School as the school for your child to join in September 

2025. The school was inspected by Ofsted in January 2023. 
 

Eastfield is a ‘GOOD SCHOOL’ – Ofsted January 2023. 
 

Our most recent Ofsted Report said that ‘‘pupils are safe and well cared for at this school….pupils enjoy 

school….. parents show strong loyalty to the school……reading is organised and taught very well….the curriculum 

meets pupil’s needs and raises their aspirations…..work in books shows that pupils get a lot done and make 

progress…..pupils say they enjoy lessons and that staff make them interesting…’  
 

Eastfield Primary School is an inclusive and restorative school. We expect positive behaviour for learning, and we 

believe in an ethos of kindness, co-operation and reparation.  
 

We believe praise is the most powerful form of influencing a child’s behaviour and we are committed to creating an 

environment where positive behaviour is at the heart of productive learning.  
 

Opportunity and Diversity underpin our curriculum at Eastfield and our core values of Pride, Care, Respect, and 

Resilience underpin everything we do at Eastfield Primary School.  
 

We know that your child starting primary school can be both exciting 

and worrying so please visit our school website  

www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk Please click on the Parents’ tab  

and then click on ‘New Reception Starters 2025’. Over the next few  

weeks, we will be uploading videos, photographs, letters and  

information to the ‘New Reception’ page ready for September. 

 

You can also follow us on facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/EastfieldPrimarySchool/  
 

After half term (week beginning 2nd June), we will be sending you our admission forms via email to complete. In order 

to make communication easier and faster, we will be sending these admission forms via email so please do contact 

Mrs Stewart in the office via phone 01902 558604 or via email office@eastfieldpri.co.uk if you have changed your 

email address.  
 

If you wish to purchase school uniform then it is available via Eastfield Primary School | Lads & Lasses 

Schoolwear (ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk)  - we will provide your child  

with a book bag when they start school free of charge, so you do not need to  

buy one.   
 

I will write again (via email) after the May half term holiday with further  

details regarding our induction and information regarding your child’s new  

class teacher.  
 

ALL FURTHER LETTERS AND CORRESPONDENCE WILL 

BE VIA EMAIL + WILL ALSO BE POSTED ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE. 
 

I look forward to welcoming you and your family to Eastfield Primary School.  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher 
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